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The County is holding a community meeting about
the “Safe Streets for All” federal road grant on
Tuesday, June 27, 2023 from 6 to 8 pm at the
Benndale Community Center (5207 Hwy. 26).

The Board of Supervisors is applying for the 2023
“Safe Streets for All” grant-to improve both Salem

School Road and Vestry Road with road widening,
paving, and safety measures.

This is a come-and-go style meeting with project maps
and a key public survey. There will be a grant overview
presentation at 6:15 pm and 7:15 pm.

For more details,visit www.georgecountyms/newsletters .
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